
Greg James German
306 21st Avenue South, #5D
Myrtle Beach, SC 29577

April 18, 2015

Custodian of Records
The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Custodian of Records:

Pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting copies of the following 
public records in the Office of the Governor of South Carolina:

1. Any and all public records, as that term is described in the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act—excluding any legal correspondence that would violate the attorney-client 
privilege and excluding any data that might identify individual citizens' private information­
reporting on or describing any specific programs or directives or orders or initiatives or 
pronouncements by the Governor of the State of South Carolina created to track the number of 
personal bankruptcies filed by citizens of South Carolina caused, or potentially caused by, the 
Governor's Refusal to Expand Medicaid.

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will exceed 
$500.00. However, I would like to request a waiver of fees in that the disclosure of this information is in 
the public interest. This information is not being sought for commercial purposes.

I would request that you please provide copies of the documents, or, if none are present in the Office 
of the Governor, then provide a written response indicating so. Thank you for considering my request.

(843)283-1892


